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Mirfield
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Mr P Brook 
T: 01924 520500 
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OCTOBER 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We celebrated with Year 11 students on 25 August as they collected their GCSE results.  
Their successes came about after hard work, commitment and dedication, ably supported 
by our committed staff and their parents. We look forward to hearing about their 
continued achievements over the coming years. 

Current Year 11 students are already preparing and working hard for their upcoming mock 
examinations, I am pleased to see excellent attendance and commitment at lesson 8.

Year 7 to Year 10 are also preparing for the upcoming assessment weeks, revision material 
has been provided to enable all students to be successful.

Both Y11 mock examinations and Y7-10 assessment weeks run from Monday 7th 
November to Friday 18th November 2022. I encourage all students to take advantage of 
the revision material provided and plan some revision time over the next couple of weeks 
to ensure they perform to the best of their ability.

I am delighted to see so many students taking part in extra-curricular clubs, the school 
ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ Ŧŀƭƭ ǎƛƭŜƴǘ ǳƴǘƛƭ ŀŦǘŜǊ пΥол ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ǎǘŀŦŦ ŦƻǊ ƻŦŦŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
additional opportunities to our students.

I would like to thank students that helped at our recent Open Evenings, feedback from 
prospective families was extremely positive and we received many comments on how 
ŜƴǘƘǳǎƛŀǎǘƛŎΣ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŜƭŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜΦ ²Ŝ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ Ǌǳƴ hǇŜƴ 
Evenings without them.

I would like to pass on my gratitude for your support of the academy routines and 
procedures. The academy year, has begun extremely well and students look extremely 
smart in their uniform and new PE kit.

Again, thank you for your continued support, when we work together any concerns can be 
sorted out quickly which means happy students who will achieve great things. 

{ƘƻǳƭŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ IŜŀŘ ƻŦ ¸ŜŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ 
instance, a reminder of contact details are within this magazine.

Kindest regards,

Mr Brook, Headteacher

It is important that we have 
up to date information for 
your child. Please inform the 
Academy of any changes to 
your contact details.

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with 
ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ IŜŀŘ ƻŦ ¸ŜŀǊ ƻǊ 
email the office via 
office@castlehall.com
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ACADEMY IMPROVEMENTS

We now have a new 

Fitness Suite, Food 

Technology classroom 

and Science classrooms.  

We also carried out 

maintenance works 

throughout the summer 

holiday to ensure the 

learning environment is 

safe, warm and 

weatherproof.

²Ŝ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀǎǎ ƎǊƻǿ ǳƴŘŜǊ ƻǳǊ ŦŜŜǘΗ
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OPEN EVENING

On the 29th September and again on 6th October we hosted our annual Open 

Evenings with hundreds of local families attending to get a taste of school life 

at the Academy. Thank you to students, staff and governors who supported.

Governor and

Student Support
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POST-16

Year 11 students have heard from college and sixth form providers, learning 

all about the options on offer to them.

Year 10 and Year 11 also attended the apprenticeship and careers fair hosted 

by Kirklees College and Mark Eastwood, MP.  They met employers and chatted 

about employment opportunities.


